
 
My name is David Antone Jr and I am a current resident of Portland, Oregon. I am writing to express that 
I strongly oppose bill HB3063. I planned to attend the public hearing yesterday but was unable because 
of weather conditions.  I am not in opposition of vaccinations, but I am in opposition of a mandate on 
any medical procedure. I believe this is an unconstitutional bill and that medical decisions should be 
made with a physician (or several) on a case-by-case basis. Thank you for considering my strong 
opposition. 
 


